STATE OF WASHINGTON

GAMBLING COMMISSION

“Protecting the Public by Ensuring that Gambling is Legal and Honest”

November 17, 2005

Mark Roy

Technical Product Compliance Administrator
1106 Palms Airport Drive
Las Vegas, NV 89119

Dear Mr. Roy:

Thank you for submitting your Ace Version 6.52UH software upgrade for review by the
Gambling Commission. Those responsible for reviewing your submission have

concluded that your product is within regulation and it has been approved for operation
under compact with the Tribes of the State of Washington.

Should your product change, please contact our agency to arrange for further review to
determine continued compliance.

Thank you for your cooperation during this process. We appreciate your desire to

comply with our regulations. If you have any questions, regarding this matter please
contact me at (360) 486-3512.

Sincegely,

%Af David Trujillo, Assistant Director

Licensing Operations Division

Enclosures

cc: Sonja Dolson, SAS, WSGC
Cindy Paul, Product Compliance Manager, Shufflemaster
Mark Harris, SAS, WSGC
Dallas Burnett, Administrator, WSGC
Cally Cass, AD, WSGC
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